
 Extension of the date for submission of pre-bid queries and other dates related to the submission of 
proposal/bid for the RTC project  in view of the current lockdown due to COVID-19, .  We have received 
such requests from other shortlisted parties as well.   

In view of the same the competent authority has approved extension of  the date for submission 
of  pre-bid queries to 20th April 2020. The dates of subsequent activities related to the submission of 
proposal/bid such as pre-bid meeting, submission of the bid document , opening of the Technical bid, 
etc.  will be decided as per prevalent situation at that time 

 

 


